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The South Suburban College Main Campus in South Holland, Illinois.  
 

South Suburban College to Offer College for Kids Summer 

Program 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL– The Office of Continuing, Corporate and Community Education (C3) at 
South Suburban College (SSC) will offer the College for Kids program this summer. Children in 
grades 1-12 are invited to participate. This program will explore reading, study skills, grammar 
and writing, math, Spanish, and game creation. 
 
“Children in this program have the opportunity to learn in a variety of academic arenas. It will 
help keep their educational tools sharp during the summer months when school is not in 
session,” said Gervaise Edwards, Manager of C3. “This experience can lead participants to have 
better, brighter futures.”   
 
College for Kids will begin on Tuesday, June 28, 2022 and conclude on Thursday, July 28, 2022. 
Classes will not be offered on Monday, July 4, 2022, as campus will be closed for the holiday.  
 
This program will be offered on SSC’s Main Campus, located at 15800 S. State St. South Holland, 
IL 60473. Contact the C3 department at (708) 596-2000 ext. 2231 for more information or to 
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enroll a child in College for Kids. Visit ssc.edu for a complete listing of non-credit classes for the 
youth and adults alike.  
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